Facility Name: City Of Jewell PWSID# 4027010
Date: 08-22-2025

Public Notification

MONITORING VIOLATION OF WATER TESTING SCHEDULE

Our water system violated a drinking water standard(s) over the past year. Even
though these were not emergencies, as our customers, you have the right to know
what has happened and that we have corrected these situations.

We, the City of Jewell Public Water Supply (#4027010) are required to monitor your
drinking water for specific contaminates on a regular basis. Results of regular
monitoring are an indicator of whether our drinking water meets health standards.
During the second quarter, (4/1/25 to 6/30/25), 3 samples were not conducted in a
allowed time given. These samples are for Ammonia, Nitrates as well as Nitrites.
Therefore, we cannot be sure of the quality of our drinking water at this time.

What should | do?

There is nothing to do at this time!

What happened? What is being done? Public Works missed a sampling

deadline for Ammonia, Nitrates/ Nitrites in the allowable time frame set by the state
offices. Samples now have been taken on 08/20/2025.

For more information, please contact- Terry Anderson, Public
Works 515-836-8144



